a complete replacement building by setting a firm date and fixing an amount which should be saved each year. M.W. suggested the formation of a small committee to explore the possibilities relating to the long term replacement of the Village Hall by either of the suggested methods. This was agreed and a committee of 3 members of the V.H.M.C. together with one representative of the P.C. which would be discussed at the next meetings of the bodies concerned. D.J.C. suggested thatthe County Architect should be contacted to see if any help is available.

3633 Summer Fayre. This has been programmed for July 15th and all help will be welcome either by running a stall, making donations or actually helping on the day.

M.E.J. felt that the V.H.M.C. should be thanked for all their work throughout the year and the Chairman concluded by adding his thanks to those from the floor. H.E. reciprocated by thanking the P.C. for all their help and the meeting was then closed at $9.40~\rm p.m.$

Signed. Chairman. 3 Tuey 1976 Date

Minutes of the Planning Sub-Committee held on Tuesday 13th June in the Village Hall, at 9.45 p.m.

Present: M.W., S.B.P., D.J.C.

3634 S/0961/78 - D. Haird, Halfacre, Cambridge Road - outline planning permission for bungalow - no comments.

3635 S/0980/78 - Jolly Brewers, Fen Road - extension of bar and bottle store - no comments.

Signed. M. Chairman. 16. Oci 576. 1778. Date